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The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) will close the ramps from northbound and southbound 
I-75 to eastbound I-69 to accommodate traffic control placement and pavement markings. This work will 
also require lane closures on eastbound I-69 from I-75 to Fenton Road, a minimum of one lane will remain 
open at all times. This weather dependent work is expected Wednesday, Dec. 19 from 9 a.m. through 3 p.m. 
  
  
Project map: http://bit.ly/2CcWz3t 
  

Sign up for email from MDOT: http://bit.ly/14ucwY2 

Follow MDOT's Bay Region on Twitter at: www.twitter.com/MDOT_Bay 

For up-to-date information on this project and others, go to the list of statewide lane closures 
at: www.michigan.gov/drive.  

Follow MDOT at www.twitter.com/MichiganDOT or www.facebook.com/MichiganDOT 

 
 
Jocelyn Hall  
Michigan Department of Transportation  
Communications Representative  
Bay Region  
E-mail: hallj20@michigan.gov 
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Providing the highest quality integrated transportation services for economic benefit and improved quality of life.  
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